
 

Members of Wombats SA/NHSSA are invited to attend our 
Annual General Meeting 2018. 
3:00pm on Saturday, 28th April 2018 

Charles Hawker Building Conference Centre, Waite Campus, University of Adelaide, Urrbrae 
Please RSVP no later than end of day on Friday, 27th April 2018: info@nhssa.com.au or 0456 780 273. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Annual General Meeting 2018 – Agenda  
 

1. Welcome 
2. Apologies 
3. Minutes – AGM 25th May 2017 
4. President’s Report 
5. Financial Reports 

a. Receive the Financial Reports of the Society for financial year 1 Jan to 31 Dec 2017 
b. Receive the Auditor’s Report for 2017 
c. Questions on the accounts 
d. Adopt the Financial Reports of the Society for financial year 1 Jan to 31 Dec 2017 

6. Appoint the Auditor for 2018  
7. Elect up to ten general members to the Management Committee – nominations 
8. Closure 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Join us after the AGM for presentation by Michael Swinbourne: 
“Burrow occupancy and wombat behaviour at Moorunde” 

Mike Swinbourne is a PhD student at the University of Adelaide, where he is undertaking research to 
map the species-wide distribution of southern hairy-nosed wombats, and to work out how the 
population is changing over time in response to issues like land-use and climate change. He also 
recently conducted a project using Ground Penetrating Radar to map the underground extent of 
wombat warrens in different soil type. Mike came into wildlife research late in life, after a long career in 
the Royal Australian Air Force, where he served as a crew-member on P-3C Orion maritime patrol 
aircraft.  
Mike is married to Alyce Swinbourne, who also undertakes research into wombats, and presented her 
research on the wombat oestrus cycle to the NHSSA at the AGM in 2017. 

Please stay after the talk for nibbles and chat. 
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